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Advisory 
 

JNU Administration strongly condemns the incident of yesterday night. It has taken serious 

note of the incident and a police complaint has been lodged. JNU Administration has been 

closely coordinating with the police in the process of investigation. It has recommended 

strictest punishment to perpetrators of the crime. In case of any information related to this 

incident, residents are advised to immediately intimate the security branch (011-26742878, 

011-26704742) or the police.  

Various steps to improve the security of the Campus residents are being taken up by the JNU 

administration. It reiterates its resolve to make the Campus zero tolerant towards any form of 

violence and remains committed towards providing a safe and secure environment to all 

residents. While the investigation is going on, it is requested that all stakeholders remain 

vigilant. 

The safety and fearless movement of women on the campus is our top most priority and the 

JNU administration is committed to stringent enforcement of the law dealing with sexual 

harassment in any form or by anyone. Strict action will be taken against the culprits who are 

found to have indulged in such misconducts. All the stakeholders are requested to cooperate 

with the JNU administration to ensure safe and secure campus. 

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 
 

                               
  (Registrar) 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circulation: 
 

1. All concerned 

2. Director, CIS – with the request to display the above circular at the University website/e-

office/other online platforms. 

 


